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Canley Vale to Warwick Farm 
 
Next weekend, we will be working between 6am and 6pm on Saturday 12 August and Sunday 13 August 2023. 
 
This work has been scheduled outside of standard construction hours (7am until 6pm Monday to Friday  
and 8am until 1pm on Saturdays) during a track work period when trains are not running, minimising disruption to commute
services and improving the safety of our construction team and customers.  
 
We understand construction activities may cause disruption to our closest neighbours, and every effort 
will be made to minimise the impacts where possible. 
 
We would like to thank you, our closest neighbours, for your ongoing support as we work to deliver an improved rail 
network. 
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Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24 Hour Construction Response Line 1800 775 465 
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